UWUCC Minutes

September 7, 1999

Called to order: 3:23 PM 

Present: Barb Blackledge, Jim Meyers, Richard Roberts, Mary Sadler, Gail Sechrist, Mark Staszkiewicz, Carol Tannous, Kim Weiner 

Excused: Marilyn Howe, Russell Peterson 

Elections: Jim Myers was re-elected Chair. Barb Blackledge was elected Secretary. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES The April 20 1999 minutes were approved with the following corrections: 

1. Change "was to "were" in the Chair's Report, first paragraph, second line 

2. Change "credits" to "weeks" in Items for Possible Review, etc., Item H, #4 
CHAIR'S REPORT 
Chair Myers gave updates on Senate agenda (9/14/99): 

1. New course proposal: JN 455 

2. Course revisions: HR 260 & HR 365 

3. Program revision: Dept. of Mathematics 

4. Program revision: Dept. of Philosophy 

5. LS Report: Change in course title LS 499 Food in Literature to Feast Here Awhile 

Announcement: The new Banner system for scheduling will not allow using old course numbers for new courses. Departments will need to check the COSMOS masterlist of courses at IUP to make sure they are creating new numbers for their new courses. 

SCREENING 

Screening Committee assignments were reviewed. Following on a suggestion to balance old and new members on each screening committee, the following assignments were made: 

Screening Committee 1: Gail Sechrist, Mark Staszkiewicz, Kim Weiner 

Screening Committee 2: Richard Roberts, Mary Sadler, ? 

Screening Committee 3: Marilyn Howe, Carol Tannous, ? 

Each screening committee's workload was reviewed and updated on the docket. Screening Committee 2 agreed to take up all unassigned docket entries from last year 

with the exception of the BS in Education -Social Science which has another update yet to be submitted. 

ITEMS FOR REVIEW/POSSIBLE ACTION 
1. Liberal Studies Committee Report (for information only): Approved MH 302 Music History II, Mr. James Dearing, for Type Ill writing approval (specific course, specific instructor) 

2. BS in Management Information Systems, program revision (99-44a-d) and Minor in Management  Information Systems, program revision (98-32a-g) will be addressed in the next meeting on 9/21/99. 
Adjourned: 4:25 PM 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barb Blackledge 


